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From: Paul Michalak
To: John McCarthy
Date: 03/06/2007 2:51:52 PM
Subject: FYI: Mine Unit 15A

John,
I have completed my review of the Mine Unit 15A Hydrologic Test Report and have concluded that the
aquifer characteristics of Mine Unit 15A have been adequately tested and characterized. Based on this
review, the well-field installation in Mine Unit 15A is approved. You will receive letter confirmation of the
approval within a few days. Give me a call if you have any questions.

Paul Michalak
Uranium Recovery and Licensing Branch
301-415-7612
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